
ATTACHMENT C 
PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA 

In re: Petition for Increase in Rates By Progress Energy Florida, Inc. 
Docket No. 090079-E1 

PEF’s Twelfth Request for Confidential Classification as to Staff‘s 
Eighteenth Request for Production of Documents 

Confidentiality Justification Matrix 

DOCUMENT/RESPONSES 
Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-1 through 09RP- 
STAFFPODl 8-102-5 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-5 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 

STAFFPODl 8-1 02-6 
102-5 though 09RP- 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-7 through 09RP- 
STAFFPOD18-102-8 

PAGE/LINE 
Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Monthly tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Annual tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Assumptions tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Base tab 

JUSTIFICATION 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
providdowner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
:ompetitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would imuair the 
competitive business of 
W” uL:t - L A  
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DOCUMENT/RESPOYSES 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPODl8- 
102-9 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-10 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RF'-STAFFPOD18- 
102-11 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
lumber 09RF'-STAFFPOD 18- 
102-12 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
3ocument bearing bates 

PAGE /LINE 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Approval & 
Assumptions tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Summary tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Hedging tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
inder Commodity tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
mder Transportation & 
3thers tab 

JUSTIFICATION 
providedowner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
providedowner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
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~- DOCL.MENT/RESPONSE< 
number 09RP-STAFFPODI 8- 
102-13 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number O9RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-14 through 09RP- 
STAFFPODl 8-102-16 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 

STAFFPODl 8-102-1 8 
102-17 through 09RP- 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-19 

Response to Staff's 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-20 

PAGELINE 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Monthly tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Annual tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Approval & 
Assumptions tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Summary tab 

3 

JUSTIFICATION 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
vroviddowner of the 
information. 
5366.093(3)(~), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
providedowner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
urovidedowner of the 
information. 
5366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. . . . .  

The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
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DOCUMENTlRESPONSES 
Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPODl8- 
102-2 1 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-22 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-23 through 09RP- 
STAFPOD 18- 102-24 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-25 through 09RP- 
STAFFPOD1 8- 102-30 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPODIS- 
102-31 through 09RP- 

PAGE/LINE 
Entire excel soreadsheet 
under Hedging tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Commodity tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Transportation & 
Others tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Monthly tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Annual tab 

JUSTIFICATION 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
urovider/owner of the 
information. 
&366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
providedowner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
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DOCUMENT/RESPONSES - 
jTAFFPOD18-102-33 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
lumber 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-35 through 09W- 
STAFFPOD1 8-102-43 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09W-STAFFPODl8- 

STAFFPODl8-102-47 
102-44 though 09W- 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09W-STAFFPODl8- 
102-48 through 09RP- 
STAFFPOD1 8-102-49 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
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PAGELINE 

Entire excel spreadsheet 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
mder Hedges - PEF Gas 
tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Hedges - PEF 6 Oil 
tab 

Entire excel spreadsheet 
under Hedges - PEF 2 Oil 

5 

JUSTIFICATION 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
movider/owner of the 
information. 
&366.093(3)(d), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
contractual data, the 
disclosure of which would 
impair the efforts of the 
utility to contract for goods 
or services on favorable 
terms. 

§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 



DOCUMENT/RESPONSES 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 

STAFFPOD1 8-102-5 1 
102-SO through 09RP- 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09W-STAFFPODIS- 
102-000052 

Response to Staffs 18th 
Request for Production of 
Documents No. 102 
Document bearing bates 
number 09RP-STAFFPOD18- 
102-000055 

PAGELINE 
tab 

Eleventh line, last series 
of numbers in line; 
Twelfth line, last series of 
numbers in line 

Second column, 
numerical figures in 6th, 
9th, 12'h, 14'h, 18", 2lS', 
22"d, 26", 29", 32"d, and 
34" rows; Fourth column, 
numerical figures in 26'h, 
2gth, 32"d and 34" rows; 
Sixth column, numerical 
figures in 29", 32nd, 34" 
and 36" rows; Eighth 
column, numerical figures 
in 15th, 16'h, 24", 29", 
32"d, 34'h, and 36" rows; 
Tenth column, numerical 
figure in 12* row 

JUSTIFICATION 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 
§366.093(3)(e), Fla. Stat. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
provider/owner of the 
information. 

15651547.1 6 


